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Follow up notice: Update on claims submission for MHR services with 
new taxonomy code 

 
Summary of update  
Effective June 23, 2023, all providers must use this new taxonomy code when submitting claims for 
Mental Health Rehabilitation Agency and Behavioral Health Rehab Provider Agency (MHR) services.  
 
Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) introduced a new taxonomy code for MHR services. The new code, 
261QM0801X, is intended to replace the current taxonomy code that is used by healthcare providers to identify 
MHR services. This taxonomy code is not required to be your primary taxonomy. 
 
Our records indicate that your office may need to make the necessary changes to replace and update 
your billing systems as well as update National Plan and Provider Enumeration System (NPPES) with the 
new taxonomy.   
 
Failure to use the correct code may result in claim denials or delays in payment. We encourage you to update 
your billing systems and processes to ensure that you are using the correct taxonomy code of 261QM0801X 
when submitting claims for MHR services. 
 
What if I need assistance? 
If you have questions about this communication or need assistance with any other item, contact your local 
Provider Relationship Management representative or call Provider Services at 844-521-6942. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Email is the quickest and most direct way to receive important  
information from Healthy Blue. 

To start receiving email from us (including some sent in lieu of fax or mail), submit your  
information using the QR code to the right or via our online form (https://bit.ly/3ELsarg). 
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